From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2015 8:50 AM
To: Mickelson Anastasia
Subject: FW: Testimony in support of HB 3250

From: giselaray@frontier.com [mailto:giselaray@frontier.com]
Sent: Saturday, April 11, 2015 7:59 PM
To: Patrino Beth

Subject: Testimony in support of HB 3250

Dear Members of the House Energy and Environment Committee,

Our planet, our only home, is in great danger from climate change and we need to act now. Please
support HB 3250! This law would put a cap on carbon emissions by auctioning allowances and
distribute the revenue back to Oregonians. HB 3250 would work and not require any constitutional
amendment.

States need to step up and act and this is Oregon's opportunity. Just like Alaska makes corporations
pay for the extraction of fossil fuels so do we need to make them pay for polluting our atmosphere
with greenhouse gases.

We have known for a long time the dangers of a warming planet and we can no longer ignore the
problem. Please support HB 3250!

Sincerely,

Gisela S. Ray

85 SE 16th Court
Gresham, OR 97080
503 465 1598



